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Happy New Year! 
WELCOME BACK to all our parents, carers, children and staff! We 

hope you all enjoyed a festive and restful Christmas and are ready 

for the new term ahead. 

A very happy announcement in this first issue of 2016 is to tell parents 

that our  Y4 teacher Miss Lonergan has given birth to a healthy baby 

girl! The new addition, Amelie Rose arrived safely on Tuesday 5 January 

weighing 7lb 2 oz. Mum and baby are doing well. 

Dates to Remember 

Monday 11 January  - Parent coffee morning-postponed 

Friday 15 January  - Interhouse quiz  

Thursday 21 January - Chinese New Year Lunch (further 

details to follow) 

Monday 1 February - Parent Coffee Morning 10.30am
 

THANK YOU so much to 

those of you that took part in 

the Save the Children 

Christmas Jumper day last 

term. We are delighted to announce that our school 

raised £305.00 for this very worthy cause; whilst 

looking very festive in the process!
 

WITH 420 children comes 420 coats, 420 hats and 
420 pairs of gloves! Please help us to minimise 
loss of your children’s clothing by ensuring 
EVERYTHING that comes into school is labelled 
with your child's name. 

Please remember to call the school office 

before 9am if your child is unwell. 

If your child requires an inhaler, please make sure 
that we have one in school. This must be bought in 
via the school office. 

Working Together 

IF YOU have a child due to start 
school in September 2016, the 
deadline for the online application 
is 15 January 2016.  This is also 
the deadline for supplementary 
forms if you are wishing to submit 
a church reference against your 
application which can be 
collected, completed and then 
returned to the school office. 

Reception 2016 

Admissions 

Keeping our Children Safe 

Ensuring the safety of our children 
is top priority for us at ACE.  No 
unsupervised child should be 
waiting outside the school gate 
before 8.30am. Thank you for 
helping us to keep your children 
safe. 

Our Budding Writers 

WE were delighted to receive so many 

entries for the writing challenge that was set 

before Christmas . The standard of the 

entries has been very high with some 

exceptional and innovative pieces of writing.  

We are currently looking at all the entries 

and a winner will be announced shortly. 


